

May 28th, 2025

## ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS

Re: Carrying Charge

Dear Residents of Independence Square Townhomes,

We are pleased to inform you that the carrying charges for the upcoming fiscal year (2025-2026) will not be increasing. This decision comes as a result of the diligent cost saving measures that the board of directors and Community Housing Management have implemented.

We understand the importance of keeping expenses manageable for our residents, and we are committed to ensuring that our community remains affordable and sustainable for all. We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we work together to maintain the financial health of Independence Square Townhomes.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this announcement, please do not hesitate to contact the board of directors or Community Housing Management.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Vozie Blomquist Regional Manager

Community Housing Ministry

On behalf of the Board of Directors of Independence Square Townhouses.

Fax: (816)-233-2580